
Dear Parents/Guardians and Staff,

I am happy to report that Mr. Serfozo has just been released from his previous school
district and will be officially serving in the role as the Briarwood School Principal starting
tomorrow! Thank you to Dr. O’Connor, the district’s Director of ELA, for serving as the
Briarwood School interim principal during this time to assist with this transition.

I hope that you all enjoyed your summer and made some wonderful memories!

-Dr. Cap

“Each new day is a blank page in the diary of your life. The secret of success is in
turning that diary into the best story you possibly can.” - Douglas Pagels


